
Good evening Parents/Carers 

 

I just wanted to let you know Mr Moss is self isolating due to a close contacting testing positive for 
Covid.  If your child has come into contact with Mr Moss today, please try not to be alarmed as he 
has no symptoms. 
 

He is isolating as a precautionary measure.  We will of course be in touch should the situation 
change. 
 

I hope you all have a nice evening, and you are keeping safe and well. 
 

Kind regards 

 

Kerrie Bennett 

 


